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The Corporation of the Township of Southgate
185667 Grey Rd #9

R.R.#1
Dundalk, ON NOC 180

Dear Mayor Woodbury and Council,

Thank you for your generous gift of 52,500.00, in support of the Durham Hospital. Your support
helps keep the Durham Hospitalviable, with modern medical equipment used by skilled
professionals. 400 patients were sent home after a stay in the Durham Hospital during 2OI9-

2020 and there were over 9,460 visits to the hospital's emergency department. Each of those
people was diagnosed quickly and treated properly in a safe, caring environment.

Fundsraisedwill beusedtopurchaseanultrasoundscanner. Thisisthefinalyearofthe2year
campaign to purchase this important diagnostic tool. Ultrasound imaging is used daily to help a

physician evaluate, diagnose and treat medical conditions. Early diagnosis leads to prompt and

effective treatment, helping patients recover quickly.

Every day,26 people visit the Durham Hospital and are cared for in the ER or admitted to the
hospital itself. Because of your generosity, your friends and family members receive top quality

care in a modern facility. This top quality health care makes such a difference in the lives of all

who need it, patients as well as their loved ones.

Again, thank you for supporting Durham Hospital Foundation in its goal to purchase a new,

modern machine for faster diagnosis and treatment.

For informotion on how your gifts are used, or to support your hospitol in other ways, such as

through monthly gifts, hosting an event or by moking o legacy gift in your Will, pleose contact

the Foundation office.

With appreciation,

//r&fr,.
Rajinder Rajput, Chair

Durham Hospital Foundation

P.O. Box 1407

368 College Street North
Durham, ON

NOG 1RO

Ph. (s19) 369-2340 x 5267

durhamfoundation@sbghc.on.ca
www.durha mfoundation.ca
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